
ATTENTION

MEDIA STATEMENT

Allegations have recently been brought to my attention concerning improper 

behaviour on the part of a past staff member. The staff member retired from 

the School in 1988.

We are gravely concerned and committed to undertaking a full investigation.

I have personally conducted preliminary inquiries and I can say that there is 

no evidence whatsoever within our records relating to any alleged events 

taking place more than twelve years ago.

Again I want to reassure all concerned that we are committed to investigate 

this situation further. As educators our principle concern is always for our 

students. It is a matter of enormous regret to us that some past students may 

have been affected.
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